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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 

 

Order of Service 

   
GATHERING SONG Because the Lord is My Shepherd 
 
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
WELCOME AND CALL TO WORSHIP                                           
 
SONGS OF PRAISE Here For You 
 Wonderful Merciful Savior 
 Build Your Kingdom Here 
  
SHARING OF JOYS AND CONCERNS                          
 
PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
CHILDREN’S STORY                                                             
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     
 
OFFERING MUSIC Good and Gracious King / Doxology 
 
SCRIPTURE Galatians 5:13-26 (Page 1155)  
 
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG I Will Follow 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
 

* Children’s Church: Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to 
children’s church after the children’s story. A snack is provided.  
Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Gary Claus 
 
 
 
 
 

Rev. Felicia Zamora 
 

Gary Claus 
 

Gary Claus 
 
 
 
 
 

Gary Claus 
 

Rev. Dr. Jeremy Hall 
“Fruit of the Spirit: Self-Control” 



Announcements 

 
Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
Helping Hands 
Helping Hands will meet Tuesday August 27th in the Community Cafe 
from 10:00 a.m. - Noon. We will be doing prep work for the Mission 
Board's cinch bag project. Small cinch bags, filled with appropriate 
items, will be given to local children as they transition into the foster 
care system. Please join us for fellowship and making a difference in 
our community.  
 
Catalyst Youth Annual Kick-Off 
Sunday, Sept. 8 at 12 p.m.  
Youth (grades 6 - 12) and leaders will meet in the church cafe directly 
after worship for a pizza lunch then will depart for the Laurel Caverns in 
Ohiopyle for a caving adventure. Students are to bring a change of 
clothes, closed-toed shoes with grip, a sweatshirt or jacket, and money 
for the gift shop (optional). Please RSVP to Christine O'Neil by 
Wednesday , Sept. 4. We are excited to begin a new season with our 
Catalyst Youth! 
 
Save the Date for Rally Day 
Sunday, September 8 
Come join us for breakfast and fellowship as we kick off another great 
Sunday School year. Egg dishes will be provided by the CE board. We 
ask that families with last names starting with A-I bring fruit and J-Z 
bring breakfast pastries to share. 
Breakfast 9:15 a.m. 
Sunday School  9:45 a.m. 
Worship 11:00 a.m. 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in 
the pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the 
offering plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have 
such a financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 
 
Donations of canned and boxed food items for North Hills Community 
Outreach’s Food Pantry can be placed in the marked box under the 
church mailboxes. 
 
 



 Welcome to Pastor Jeremy, our New Senior Pastor 
 
Rev. Jeremy Hall, D.Min, is a pastor, writer, speaker, podcaster, and 
consultant. Originally from Pensacola, FL, he studied religion and 
church health at Samford University in Birmingham, AL before serving 
in various pastoral roles across the South. He has taught undergrad 
and seminary-level classes at Mercer University, and holds an M.Div in 
Christian Social Ethics and a D.Min in Justice and Peacemaking from 
Mercer University’s McAfee School of Theology. 
 

Jeremy is passionate about preaching and is known for his counseling 
skills and creativity. He serves as a growth consultant for churches, 
coaches ministers, and leads discussions on youth and family ministry, 
Christian ethics, church planting, and congregational sustainability. 
Jeremy hosts the KINGDOM ETHICS and Virtually Church podcasts 
and is the author of works such as Worn Out Pages: An Invitation Back 
to the Bible. His key interests lie in preaching, writing, biblical literacy, 
and Christian education. Jeremy and his wife, Ashley, have been 
married for 12 years and have a daughter, Eliza (5 in Sept.), and a son, 
David “Wilder" (2.5). 
 
 
 
 
 

Join your NHCBC friends at the Pirates Game! 
 

Sunday, September 15 @ 1:35PM 
 

Tickets are $35 each, Supporting NHCBC Youth Group 
 

To order your tickets by September 8, fill out this form and place it in 
the offering plate, with your check made payable to NHCBC with 

“Pirates Game” noted on the check. 
 

 
Name: ________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: _________________________ 
 
Number of Tickets at $35 each:  ____________ 
 
Total Amount of Check:  __________________ 
 
Check Number:  ________________________ 

 
 



 

Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 August 25 September 1 
Nursery/Toddler Room Caitlin O’Neil Devin Porterfield 
Trustee Lock Up Ed Schneider Needed 
Ushers Amy Mendicino Amy Mendicino 
 Norma Morrow Christine O’Neil 
 
Thank you to our worship team: Song Leaders Jim Binz and  
Tori Kurtz; Guitar Jonathan Jones; Percussion Mark Mendicino;  
Livestream Jami Klingensmith; Video Tech Andrew Wallace 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
     
Today: 11:00 a.m. Cookies and Punch on the Porch 
 
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Helping Hands 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual) 
        
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
 10:00 a.m. Worship 
 11:00 a.m. Congregational Meeting 
  
  


